
  

                   A nonprofit religious organization representing the Sikh community in the Mid Michigan area

Dear Respected Fellow:

Waheguru ji ka Khalsa Waheguru ji ki Fateh

Mid Michigan Singh Sabha is a nonprofit organization which was established in the year 
2006 to serve the Sikh community in the Mid Michigan area. The Sangat (congregation) of 
Mid  Michigan  Singh  Sabha  would  like  to  announce  with  great  pleasure  that  we  have 
purchased  property  for  the  permanent  location  of  our  future  Gurdwara  Sahib  (Sikh 
Temple). We need donations for renovation of current building.

On behalf of Mid Michigan Singh Sabha, Saginaw MI, we are requesting tax-deductible 
donations  from  all  friends  and  Sikh  community  in  USA  or  abroad  to  reach  our 
prospective goal for Gurudwara building renovation project. Your generous contribution 
for this noble cause will be most appreciated.  A receipt for your donation will be mailed 
to you for your records.

Checks can be made out to Mid Michigan Singh Sabha and mailed to:

Harmohan S. Kochar
4069 Oakside Drive
Saginaw, MI 48603
             Or
Sukhinder Bir Singh
4027 Autumn Ridge
Saginaw, MI 48603

Thank you for your kind consideration.

Sincerely,

Board Members of Mid Michigan Singh Sabha
E-mail: midmichigangurdwara@gmail.com
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